
   

 

 

 

RIVER VALLEY SCHOOL SOCIETY BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 

 

March	23,	2017	

	

The	Nominations	and	Governance	Committee	of	River	Valley	School	Society	is	seeking	

candidates	who	wish	to	serve	on	the	Board	of	Directors.		

	

As	a	member	of	the	Board,	Directors	are	responsible	for	the	effective	governance	of	the	

organization.	Therefore	knowledge	and	skills	in	the	areas	of	finance,	accounting,	legal,	

fundraising,	governance,	strategic	planning,	government	relations,	and/or	communications	

are	required.		

	

Directors	will	be	elected	by	the	membership	at	the	Annual	General	Meeting	on	June	1,	

2017.	Directors	serve	a	two-year	term,	and	are	expected	to	attend	monthly	Board	

meetings,	as	well	as	serve	on	a	Board	committee.		For	more	information	regarding	

requirements	and	duties,	please	refer	to	the	Board	of	Directors	Overview.		

	

If	you	are	interested,	please	submit	a	cover	letter	and	resume	indicating	interest	in	a	

Director	position,	as	well	as	skills	and	experience	that	can	be	shared	with	the	organization.		

	

Please	make	submissions	to:	the	front	desk	of	either	campus,	the	Head	of	School	or	

BOARD@rivervalleyschool.ca	by	April	21,	2017.	

	

If	you	have	any	questions,	or	would	like	more	information,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	

contact	us	at	BOARD@rivervalleyschool.ca.	

	

Thank	you!	

	

	


